
Summery from the NoRenCa Meeting held at Arlanda, Stockholm the 10th of December 2018 

 

1. Chair Christian Beisland welcomes the whole group.  

Professor Christian Beisland has decided to step back due to heavy workload. Lars Lund 

was elected as next chair for NoRenCa for a period of maximum four years. The group 

expressed great gratitude the all the work that Christian has done for Norenca the last years. 

 

2. We then discussed the preliminary program at the coming NUF meeting in Island presented 

by Eirikur. We discussed the different topics and pointed out the speakers. We had a renal 

cancer presentation at Thursday and Friday. Please look at the website of NUF 2019. IS.  

 

3. Harry presented his suggestion for NoRenCa study three. There was a lively debate 

concerning this. Harry has done a tremendous work preparing this draft. We decided to split 

it up in two investigations, one concerning Bosniak IIF and a study concerning Bosniak type 

III. Lars, Nessn and Christian will take care of suggestions for the study concerning the 

Bosniak type IIF and Harry will continue with Bosniak type III. These topics will be 

discussed at the Skype meeting held in week four/five in January 2019.  

 

4. Nessn presented NoRenCa study four. Nessn will go back and calculate the numbers needed 

to be enrolled in the present study because the actual number that was presented was not 

accurate enough. This will also be discussed at the Skype meeting.  

 

5. A picture was taken of the whole group but unfortunately Frode was not shown in a whole 

person. However we have decided to put the present picture on the website with the new 

names and when we meet in Island we can take a new picture.  

 

6. Lars has contacted the webmaster of NUF and has presented the new ideas with Ph.D. 

students from each of the Scandinavian countries and also updated the members.  

 

7. We have decided to have a symposium/course in renal cancer for two days. Bjarne Kromann 

will be present at this meeting at Herlev. We have reserved a small auditorium which does 

not cost anything. Price for food per day is 120 DKK per participant. We have asked if there 

will be any cost to transmit the live operations so we can have the total amount concerning 

this. We will try to seek funding from different pharmaceutical companies in order two have 

this symposium. We need to handle it before our Skype meeting in order to prepare the 

symposium so we can get it announced in our societies and on our website as soon as 

possible in order to see that there will be enough attendees to this. If possible we will make a 

follow up of the VTE study in order to see whether people have changed their treatment for 

antithrombotic treatment in patients with renal cancer before and after surgery. Lars will 

prepare some questions and mail the around together with the email list. This will be 

circulated next week.  



A doodle will come very soon regarding a date for the Skype meeting so please do this as 

soon as possible so we can arrange the Skype meeting. I do hope that Petrus will take care 

of inviting us all for a Skype meeting when we have the exact date ready.  

 

8. Pernilla will make the first proposal for the agenda. Pernilla has made a course for Ph.D. 

students in Sweden and on top of this we will build in some extra for the more experienced 

surgeons in renal cancer. The proposal should be in English.  

 

9. We decided that we are going to have a NoRenCa meeting Wednesday the 5th of June at 

15.00 o clock, Island time. I do hope that Eirikur will take care of the reservation of a 

proper place to have the meeting and a dinner afterwards. If you have problems with 

this please email back to me, but please do so either way so that I am sure you will take care 

of it.  

 

10. If you have any comments to this brief summery please email to me.  

 

 


